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From: Katelyn Oldham <katelyn@tlglabor.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 2:40 PM
To: JWMGG Exhibits
Cc: Jason Weyand; Michael Tedesco
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of ERB Budget Request (SB 5509)

February 7, 2019 
 

Re:  SB 5509/Employment Relations Board Budget Request should be granted in full 
 
Dear Oregon State Legislators,  
 
I write as an equity partner on behalf of the Tedesco Law Group to support the Employment Relations Board’s budget 
request (SB 5509). The Board provides an invaluable service to labor groups and employers by assisting to mediate 
disputes, adjudicating unfair labor practices complaints, and providing guidance to both sides on the state of the law in 
its rules and decisions.  
 
The Tedesco Law Group represents labor groups all around Oregon and finds the Board very helpful to our clients (and 
to us) in resolving labor-management issues. We respectfully request that the legislature fully support the Board’s 
current service level funding request to allow the Board to continue doing its good work for both sides.  
 
Respectfully yours,  
 
Katelyn S. Oldham  
 
*** Please note new email address *** 
 
Katelyn S. Oldham  
Tedesco Law Group 
katelyn@tlglabor.com 
12780 SE Stark Street  
Portland, OR 97233 
Tel: 866-697-6015 ext. 704 
 
 
 


